
Dear Committee, 
I am a long-time voting Oregonian who is strongly in favor of one person equaling one vote. Our elected President should 

represent the votes all of the people of the United States and adopting the National Popular Vote will help ensure that. 
 
I don't believe this decision should be made by voters, the legislature made the rule and they should amend it.  
 
I urge your support of HB2927 as a way to increase our democratic voice. 
Sincerely, 
Carol Sherman  
Portland OR 97231 
 


